From: SILVER THATCH ATLANTIC PLAZA - Kassie admin@silverthatchatlantic.com @
Subject: A Message From the Board of the Directors
Date: November 28, 2018 at 4:16 PM
To: SILVER THATCH RENTAL joe @crispt.com

Dear SILVER THATCH RENTAL,

Here is a most unusual Greeting Card.

But Please don't keep it! Instead, we are asking you to sign your name on it and send it back to us by December 17th.

We will give it to the hard-working employees of Silver Thatch Atlantic Plaza who make living here a Joy! A message from you will
show them that they are appreciated and their hard work was well worth the effort. It's a small gesture that makes a big difference.

This year, at Silver Thatch, we have welcomed a lot of new faces. With that, we hope that the transition has been smooth for you
and that our growing family is evolving in the best way.

We hope you will be generous once again and match or exceed your donation so that it enables us to bring cheer to the employees
of Silver Thatch who help with the everyday tasks and the special little things. Please open your hearts and return the card today
along with a donation.

As in past years we are conducting our Annual Holiday Gift Fund. Your ongoing support with a donation will mean that the Men and
Women of Silver Thatch Atlantic Plaza will close out the year a little merrier.

Sincerely,

Mike Servidio

*Please see the attachement for your donation coupon.
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But Please don't keep it! Instead, we are asking you to sign your name on it
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We will give it to the hard-working employees of Silver Thatch Atlantic Plaza
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This year, at Silver Thatch, we have welcomed a lot of new faces. With that,
we hope that the transition has been smooth for you and that our growing
family is evolving in the best way.
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Thatch who help with the everyday tasks and the special little things. Please
open your hearts and return the card today along with a donation.
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As in past years we are conducting our Annual Holiday Gift Fund. Your
ongoing support with a donation will mean that the Men and Women of
Silver Thatch Atlantic Plaza will close out the year a little merrier.

Sincerely,

Mike Servidio
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